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Mr. Edward Keljik 
80 Cedar Lane 
Westwood, Mass. 02090 

Dear Mr. Keljik: 

June 2, 1975 

We greatly appreciate your renewal of your Stewar dship 
of St. Vartan, and your gift of $100 for that purpose. 

Our receipt #210 69 is enclosed . 

Enclosure 
rnk 

Sincerely, 

Stephen Kambouri an 
Executive Direct or 


